
Date : 19/12/2020 

All Directors, Principals, and Institute In charge, 

Due to some technical reason, supplementary / backlog 

examination is going to be rescheduled. The rescheduled time 

table will be displayed on the website by 21st December 2020 

evening. Kindly inform to all concerns like Examination 

coordinators and students.  

  


